West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk





10th December 2024

Dear parents

Arrangements have been made for Year 4 children to take part in a music concert at St John's in The Square, Wolverhampton. This will take place during the afternoon on Wednesday 18th December 2024.

Children will have their lunch a little earlier on that day, leaving school at 12.15pm to walk there. The concert will run from 1pm to 2.45pm. We expect the children to arrive back at school around 3.20pm.

Children must wear school uniform and a waterproof coat.

Please return the completed consent form below by Monday 16th December 2024.

Your sincerely

A Kabil Headteacher

I agree to my child(name The Square on Wednesday 18 th December 2024 between 1p	•
I will collect my child from West Park Primary School at 3.2	Opm.
Signedparent/carer	Date
Contact Telephone number	















